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1. Goal Team Reports

Math:

Plan on a meeting in the new few weeks.

Reading:

Plan on a meeting in the next few weeks.

Science and Technology:

PBIS:

PTA:

We have a Science Night, The Amazing Brain, scheduled for Thursday, 9/20. This PTA sponsored
event will be from 6-8 pm. There will be tons of hands-on activities and make-and-take activities. The
Mad Scientist will be roaming around, and there will be giveaways and 25 cent raffle drawings.
o The PTA has arranged for the AZ Science Center to bring in engaging activities for all grade
levels.

The Park Meadows playground video will be remade this year, and there will be a microphone for better
audio. Show our video throughout the year and reiterate the playground rules. If someone gets
seriously hurt on the playground, the grade level of the injured student needs to watch the sock monkey
playground safety video.

Saturday, October 27 — PTA Goodwill Drive from 10-12 am...PTA will be in the Park Meadows
parking lot by 8 am if there are any early drop-offs. Our goal is 5,000 pounds — that would bring in
$500.

2. Student Council Update:

N/A

3. Miscellaneous:

Cityview Church will be providing dinner for teachers and support staff on campus during conferences on
Thursday.

Math activities and make-and-takes will be in the hallways (Cookman will be in 2/3 and Begnoche will be in 4/5)
during P/T conferences on Thursday.

Reading activities will be in the courtyard and Kindergarten corridor during P/T conferences on Thursday.
Saturday, October 27 — Love Our Schools Day...volunteers will be coming in to spruce up our campus, including
repainting the playground US map!  The volunteers will also be creating educational support materials for us.
This includes making parent pick-up car hangars, die-cut sets, and flip books.

Buddy rooms for discipline — 6™ grade will buddy with 3" grade for any discipline issues.

Tier 2/Tier 3 — we need to get the kids there on time. Students need to be at the lab by their scheduled time to
ensure they are truly getting 30 minutes of intervention.



If there are not enough computers available in the lab, older students will need to log off of the computer

they’re on and log into a ChromeBook so the younger students can use the computers.
All Kindergarten teachers need to have their students practice logging into the computers independently

throughout the year.
Perhaps we could move grades 4-6 intake of new students to the LMC computers to free up precious Tier

2 computers in the lab.
e Preschool parent pick-up will be leaving through Jill’s room.

4. Next CIT Meeting:
October 11, 2018 from 4:00-5:00 PM in the LMC
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